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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2025 9:37 AM
To: keith_kamp@yahoo.com
Cc: Janie Vang
Subject: 1133 Arundel Street

Hello Mr. Kamp, 
This is to confirm that on January 9, 2025 at the Legislative Hearing OƯicer, Marcia Moermond, 
recommended continuing the matter to February 4, 2025 via teleconference call between 9AM-11AM 
to check on the plumbing permit status.  If the permit is final, Ms. Moermond will recommend reducing 
the fee from $5,077 to $1,675 and the hearing is not necessary.  I will check on February 3 and confirm. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 


